The Powell and Snyder Weekly Update
Issue 3	9-9-14
“You must do the things you think you cannot do.” Eleanor Roosevelt
Dates to remember:
September 9 – Monthly homework will start coming home
September 10 – Late start (please make sure your child eats breakfast at home)
September 14 – Star Spangled Banner Celebration in downtown Rock Hill starting at 2:30 at the 			     amphitheater/library area
September 16 – Montessori parent orientation night at 6:00pm (more information to come)
September 18 – PTO meeting at 6:00pm in Media Center
September 21 – International Day of Peace
September 25 – Spirit Night at Chick-fil-a on Dave Lyle from 5-8pm

· PLEASE keep your child’s blue communication folder in their book bag so that we can send home important information.  Thanks 
· Homework is a great way to form a connection between school and home.  Please spend time with your child helping him/her complete their homework.  If you have any questions please ask.
· The weather is starting to get cooler with the seasons changing which means that flu and cold season is approaching.  Please stress to your child the importance of washing their hands and also, keeping their hands out of their mouths and noses.  
· Please make sure that your child wears closed toe shoes to school everyday.  This is to make sure that your child stays safe at all time.
· Library books need to be turned in by Monday of each week in order for your child to check out a new book.
· Please make sure that you look at your child’s communication folder when it comes home on Tuesdays.  Each week there will be information coming home that is important about our school and classroom.  When turning in important papers, please place them in your child’s folder and return the folder by Friday of each week. 
· We are always collecting items for our classroom such as old buttons, toilet paper and paper towel rolls and various types of “knick knacks.”  If you have any of these items, we would love to start collecting some for our lessons or if you have questions, let us know. 
· If there is a change in how your child should go home, PLEASE, notify us with a note so that we can make sure that your child goes home the correct way.  
· If you should have any questions about our school guidelines, please refer to the parent/student handbook.  
· Please sign and return the bottom portion of the newsletter each week.  
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